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cute and fluffy animals in storybooks but they are
amazing creatures did you know rabbits may play
dead to fool animals that are chasing them a
mother rabbit can have up to twelve babies at once
a racing snowshoe hare could jump the length of
two beds end to end'
'why people say rabbit rabbit on the first day of
the month
June 6th, 2020 - i dont always remember the hare
hare but i do rememer the rabbit rabbit i try to
say 2 rabbit rabbits for each person i want to
have good luck i dont know if it works as i dont
think im paticularly lucky but at this point i
cant stop doing it''rabbits and hares article
about rabbits and hares by the
May 31st, 2020 - hares are wild animals while
rabbits have been successfully domesticated unlike
hares rabbits are born without fur and with closed
eyes rabbits dislike getting their fur wet but
hares don t seem to mind water and are excellent
swimmers americans tend to confuse hares rabbits
and related species calling all of them rabbits'
'hare vs rabbit difference and parison diffen
June 7th, 2020 - similarities both rabbits and
hares breed prolifically bearing four to eight
litters each year a litter of rabbits generally
has three to eight young they have a gestation
period of about a month are sexually although
rabbits and hares are valued as game by hunters
both for their food and'
'rabbits vs hares differences amp identification
critter
June 4th, 2020 - the main differences between
rabbits and hares include their appearance
offspring and habitat appearance what s the
difference between a rabbit and a hare there are
several physical features that may help to tell
the two apart for example rabbit fur stays the
same color year round while a hare s coat can
change seasonally hares are generally larger than
rabbits and some have black tipped ears''2041 best
rabbits amp hares images in 2020 bunny art
April 30th, 2020 - 20 mar 2020 explore madanita s
board rabbits amp hares which is followed by 206
people on pinterest see more ideas about bunny art
rabbit art and illustration art''rabbit and hare
kids britannica kids homework help
June 3rd, 2020 - rabbits and hares are mammals
with long ears there are about 28 species or types
of rabbit and about 30 species of hare they all
belong to the same animal family called leporidae
because rabbits and hares look similar people
sometimes confuse them for example the animals
called jackrabbits are actually hares''rabbits and
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hares oh my wxpr
June 6th, 2020 - jack rabbits have brown pelts in
the summer and white pelts in the winter much like
snowshoe hares is it possible that some jack
rabbits have been misidentified or mistaken for
snowshoe hares if the only visible difference from
a distance is relative size it is certainly
possible''interesting facts about hares just fun
facts
June 7th, 2020 - hares are quite solitary whereas
rabbits are social animals hares are nocturnal
feeding and travelling most at night and sleeping
during the day they use shallow resting hollows in
fields or long grass called forms'

'hares and rabbits scottish natural heritage
June 5th, 2020 - rabbits and hares are herbivorous
mammals of the order lagomorpha britain s only
native member of the group is the mountain hare
lepus timidus both the rabbit and the brown hare
were introduced in britain hares are animals of
open ground relying on their good eyesight
camouflage and high speed to avoid predators'
'hare facts science for kids
June 6th, 2020 - hares give birth to their babies
on the ground whereas rabbits have nests hares
have a leaping motion to move as opposed to
rabbits that hop rabbits are social animals but
hares are solitary preferring to live in their
area alone'
'what s the difference between rabbits and hares
britannica
June 7th, 2020 - rabbits prefer to hide rather
than run from their enemies they prefer habitats
posed of trees and shrubs where they live in
burrows dug into the soil hares in contrast are
larger and they are born fully developed with fur
and open eyes after a gestation period lasting
about 42 days''rabbits pikas and hares paws
June 5th, 2020 - more than 15 species of rabbits
pikas and hares collectively referred to as
lagomorphs are widely distributed across north
america washington state is home to eight of these
species six native species nuttall s cottontail
pygmy rabbit pika snowshoe hare black tailed
jackrabbit and white tailed jackrabbit and two non
native or introduced species eastern cottontail
and domestic rabbit'

'what s the difference between rabbits and hares
live
June 6th, 2020 - jackrabbits are actually hares
and the hispid hare caprolagus hispidus is a
rabbit native to nepal and india what s more the
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mouse hare is in fact a pika the only other mammal
in the order'
'what s the difference between rabbits and hares
June 6th, 2020 - hares and rabbits are in the same
family leporidae but they re different species
like sheep and goats are different species steven
lukefahr a geneticist at texas a amp m university
in'

'the rabbit and the hare super teacher worksheets
May 31st, 2020 - the rabbit and the hare by guy
belleranti in the article the rabbit and the hare
you learned that rabbits make better pets than
hares on the lines below describe why rabbits make
better pets than hares also explain whether or not
you would want a rabbit for a pet and why'
'rabbit hybrids hare hybrids mammalian hybrids
online
June 5th, 2020 - abbreviation key gt gt internet
citations gt gt glossary gt gt lepus americanus
snowshoe hare oryctolagus cuniculus european
rabbit chr the ranges of these animals were
originally disjunct but o cuniculus is now feral
in the range of l americanus high rates of
fertilization occur in rabbits inseminated with
hare semen but less than 10 of hare oocytes are
fertilized with rabbit semen'
'hare
June 7th, 2020 - abyssinian hare lepus
habessinicus subgenus macrotolagus antelope
jackrabbit lepus alleni antelope jackrabbit lepus
alleni subgenus poecilolagus snowshoe hare lepus
americanus snowshoe hare lepus americanus subgenus
lepus arctic hare lepus arcticus alaskan hare
lepus othus mountain hare''rabbits and hares
arizona sonora desert museum
June 5th, 2020 - rabbits and hares of all the
desert dwelling mammals the desert cottontail is
probably the one you will see most frequently
preyed upon by everything from snakes to coyotes
to owls most cottontails are killed within their
first year these rabbits have few defenses other
than good eyesight good hearing and the ability to
flee quickly''dnr rabbit hare
June 5th, 2020 - rabbit hare hunting small game
hunting for species such as rabbits and hares is a
great way to recreate and put wild game on the
table rabbit and hare seasons are based on
principles of wildlife management that allow for
the harvest of animals from the population
sustainably'
'rabbit
June 7th, 2020 - genus brachylagus pygmy rabbit
brachylagus idahoensis pygmy rabbit brachylagus
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idahoensis genus bunolagus bushman rabbit
bunolagus monticularis bushman rabbit bunolagus
monticularis genus lepus note this genus is
considered a hare not a rabbit genus nesolagus
sumatran striped rabbit'

'what is the difference between a rabbit and a
hare
June 5th, 2020 - differences between rabbits and
hares both the rabbit and hare are small mammals
that are scientifically classified into the
kingdom animalia phylum chordate class mammalia
and family leporidae the term leporidae is a latin
word which refers to all the species that
resembles the lepus or hare''the ultimate rabbits
and hares quiz howstuffworks
June 5th, 2020 - rabbits and hares can wear many
different hats some animals may be pets or pests
some animals may be used for laboratory
experiments or as an entrã e take this quiz to
learn more about the rabbit and the hare''what is
the difference between rabbits and hares
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits make up the remainder of
the leporidae family which are brachylagus
bunolagus nesolagus oryctolagus pentalagus
poelagus pronolagus romerolagus sylvilagus
caprolagus pronolagus'

'why do people say rabbit rabbit and hare hare
June 6th, 2020 - what about hare hare some people
believe you also must say hare or hare hare before
you fall asleep on the last day of the month to
bring about the luck why not rabbit again is that
just splitting hairs though sometimes used
interchangeably rabbits and hares aren t the same
animals while they re closely related rabbits
are''what is the difference between a rabbit and a
hare
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits and hares even tend to
eat different foods while rabbits prefer softer
grasses and vegetables like carrots hares like to
eat harder bark and twigs rabbits make their homes
in burrows underground while hares make nests
above ground only the cottontail rabbit is known
to make above ground nests similar to those of
hares'
'into the woods series 43 the folklore of rabbits
amp hares
June 6th, 2020 - the association of rabbits hares
and the moon can be found in numerous cultures the
world over ranging from japan to mexico from
indonesia to the british isles whereas in western
folklore we refer to the man in the moon the hare
or rabbit in the moon is a more familiar image in
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other societies'
'bunny vs rabbit vs hare what s the difference
June 7th, 2020 - hares like this one are born
precocial meaning that they require little
parental care rabbits and hares are different
species but they share several important
characteristics and are still part of the same
order of mammal lagomorpha they both have long
ears strong hindquarters a divided upper lip and
basically eat the same diet hares do tend to like
hard foods like small twigs and''difference
between rabbit and hare rabbit vs hare parison
May 27th, 2020 - difference between rabbit and
hare rabbit vs hare whats the difference between a
hare and a rabbit this differenciation is based on
the size behaviour domestication lifestyle'
'rabbit facts for kids hare facts dk find out
June 4th, 2020 - rabbits and hares are plant
eating mammals with big ears and large front teeth
hares are generally larger with longer ears and
larger feet and can run faster than rabbits their
eyes are located on the sides of their head this
gives them an all around view which is useful for
spotting predators easily'

'difference between rabbit and hare rabbit vs hare
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits are closely related to
the hares rabbits and hares belong to the
leporidae family of the lagomorpha order the main
difference between hares and rabbits is that hares
are taller skinner with longer hind legs and ears
hares are larger and faster than rabbits they have
larger feet and are able to jump higher and run
faster than rabbits'
'living with wildlife rabbits washington
department of
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits differ from hares in that
female rabbits give birth to blind hairless young
that require considerable attention for their
first two weeks of life hares are born fully
furred with their eyes open and can hop about
within hours of their birth rabbits and hares are
most active at dawn and dusk''pikas rabbits and
hares oregon department of fish
June 5th, 2020 - wildlife viewing this group of
small mammals includes cottontails jackrabbits
hares and rabbits this group of mammals is spread
nearly worldwide and in oregon they are found
throughout the state oregon is home to the
american pika and seven species of rabbits and
hares''the differences between rabbits and hares
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits and hares are often
confused for one another so much so that to many
the two names are interchangeable in casual
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conversation when you learn that jackrabbits are
actually a type of hare and that there s a breed
of rabbit called the belgian hare it s not
difficult to see how this can be confusing''rabbit
vs hare 9 differences you probably didn t know
June 5th, 2020 - both rabbits and hares will molt
their fur throughout the year rabbits tend to keep
the same color but they change the thickness of
the coat on the other hand some hares are known to
change the color of their coat for example in some
snowy regions the hare can change to a white color
during the winter months'

'fast facts rabbits and hares of north america
wele
June 5th, 2020 - rabbits differ from hares in
being smaller with shorter ears and they re born
bald and blind hares are born with hair open eyes
and can even somewhat fend for themselves soon
after birth shown above is the appalachian
cottontail sylvilagus obscurus which closely
resembles the eastern cottontail and lives in the
appalachians from''differences between cottontail
rabbits and snowshoe hares
June 6th, 2020 - the term cottontail covers the 16
species of rabbit in the genus sylvilagus snowshoe
hare refers to lepus americanus just one species
from the hares genus both genera belong to the
family leporidae rabbits and hares in the order
lagomorpha which contains rabbits hares and
pikas''remarkable rabbits about nature pbs
May 14th, 2020 - there are more than 100 types of
rabbits and hares both domestic and wild from
snowshoe hares to flemish giants despite their
extraordinary ability to reproduce many wild
rabbits are in danger'

'biology and ecology of utah rabbits and hares
June 2nd, 2020 - tularemia in rabbits and hares
tularemia is a disease which occurs throughout the
northern hemisphere and can be found in many
mammals including hares rabbits and rodents mon in
utah the disease is also called rabbit fever fly
fever and ohara s disease it has a particular
affinity for cottontail rabbits'
'difference between a bunny a rabbit and a hare
June 5th, 2020 - rabbits and hares are both
animals that belong to the same order of mammals
but they are separate species both animals have
long ears powerful back legs and a divided upper
lip but hares are'
'living in harmony with wild rabbits peta
June 7th, 2020 - rabbits and hares look similar so
people often mistake them for one another the
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easiest way to tell them apart is by their
physical appearance hares ears are longer and
though both rabbits and hares often have brown
coats hares coats have black tips'
'what s the difference between a bunny a rabbit
and a hare
June 6th, 2020 - hares and rabbits are both in the
family leporidae but they re separate species both
animals have long ears powerful back legs and a
divided upper lip but hares are larger than
rabbits and instead of creating burrows hares make
nests in the grass the exposed nesting sites of
hares hint at another big difference when they re
born''hares and rabbits leporidae the animal
encyclopedia
June 6th, 2020 - hares and rabbits are herbivores
they feed on a variety of plants including grasses
herbs leaves roots bark and fruits since these
food sources are difficult to digest hares and
rabbits must eat their feces so that food passes
through their digestive tract twice and they can
extract every last nutrient possible from their
meals'

'five differences between rabbits and hares modern
farmer
June 6th, 2020 - hares live above ground and make
their homes in hollow logs or simple nests they
create by tromping down grass and vegetation hares
are more like hermits hares aren t as sociable as
their rabbit cousins most rabbits live in groups
of up to 20 individuals in what is known as a
colony hares are generally solitary creatures but
may e''tpwd rabbits and hares introducing mammals
to young
June 6th, 2020 - rabbits and hares alike yet
different is a good way to describe the eastern
cottontail the swamp rabbit and the california
jackrabbit the first two are true rabbits but the
jackrabbit is not a rabbit at all it s a hare
since all three live within our borders let s take
a closer look at them''leporidae rabbits hares
wildlife journal junior
June 2nd, 2020 - rabbits and hares have soft fur
long ears short tails and powerful rear legs that
they use to hop and jump hares are usually larger
than rabbits they have longer ears that are black
tipped ears and are born with fur and with their
eyes open rabbits are born blind and hairless
females in this order are larger than
males''rabbits amp hares nature pbs
May 18th, 2020 - after the premiere of remarkable
rabbits viewers had additional questions about
domestic rabbit rescue and care rabbits amp hares
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leporidae all articles'
'hare vs rabbit what s the difference writing
explained
June 6th, 2020 - many people don t know these are
actually two different animals or take today s two
animals the hare and the rabbit what is the
difference between hare and rabbit sometimes
people use hare and rabbit interchangeably and
most of the time it doesn t make a big difference
both animals are members of the leporidae family
so they are''
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